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Dear Parents,

We’ve had a very busy week in first grade.  The airboat field trip was so much fun, even though I held an alligator!  Little scary and gross but I did it as did many of the kids.  The scenery during the ride was incredible and we learned a lot of interesting facts about wildlife in Florida.  I was in awe of the Lord and His magnificent creation.

WE are enjoying studying our fives senses in science.  Next week will be doing some experiments using some of our senses.  One thing we will be doing is tasting sweet, salty and sour.

Remember that this month’s Bible memory verse (John 15:5) and Family Activity are due next Tuesday, September 24th!


A Look Ahead:
Friday, Sept. 27 – We have our bike rotation after chapel.  Drop off your bike at arrival and remember your bike helmet!
Wednesday, Oct. 2 – Jiggle Man on campus ($4.00)
Friday, Oct. 4 – Rams Race Day! ($10.00)

Hurricane Make-Up Days:
Friday, Sept. 27 – 8:00am
Wednesday, Oct. 2 – 8:00am
Wednesday, Oct. 16 – 8:00am

Homework:
Spelling worksheet due Monday
Phonics worksheet due Tuesday
Bible verse Family Bible Activity due Tuesday
Daily Gram due Thursday
Continue to read and take Read N Quiz tests
